

CARMEL ELEMENTARY

Carmel Link

Carmel Elementary School Newsletter



Parasha Nitzavim

Candle Lighting: 6.17pm Shabbat Ends: 7:07pm

Rosh Hashanah

Sun, 9 Sep

Candle Lighting: 6.15pm

Mon, 10 Sep

Candle Lighting: 7.05pm

Tue, 11 Sep

Holiday Ends: 7.04pm

Security Patrol

Mon, 10 Sep

Rosh Hashanah - No School

Tue, 11 Sep

Rosh Hashanah - No School

Wed, 12 Sep

Mr. & Mrs. P. Caviglia

Thu, 13 Sep

Mr. & Mrs. Amit Cohen

Fri, 14 Sep

Mr. & Mrs. R. Davidson

Happy birthday to...

Nili Ngo

William Shapiro

Daniel Hagag

Roni & Ido Assor

Lea Hentz

Guy Menahemov



CongratulatAions to David Avayou for winning the 2nd Runner Up in his tennis competition.

DATE	EVENT	DEMINISED
DATE	EVENT	REMINDER
Monday - Tuesday 10-11 Sep	Rosh Hashanah	No School
Wednesday 12 Sep	School Resumes	Instrumental lessons begin!
Tuesday 18 Sep	Erev Yom Kippur	Early dismissal at 11am
Wednesday 19 Sep	Yom Kippur	No School
Thursday 20 Sep	School Resumes	
Monday - Wednesday 24 Sep - 3 Oct	Succot	No School
Thursday 4 Oct	School Resumes	

Thank you Rabbi Oser for coming in today to give a special Rosh Hashanah message to the children!



Rosh Hashanah

More photos on vidigami

Wishing all Carmel families and stakeholders a shana tova w'metuka, a healthy, happy and successful 5779.

Shabbat Shalom.

Mrs. Rachel Friedmann, Principal



Rosh Hashanah activities have been in full swing this week. The children have been learning so much and having fun.

Thank you to Mrs. Avtzon for the engaging and entertaining stories about Rosh Hashanah and the Good & Bad King. She lit up the School Hall with laughter from the K-G5 children.

A huge thank you to all the Jewish and Hebrew Studies teachers for taking hours to wrap the childrens' Rosh Hashanah gifts. Don't forget to only open them on Sunday!











Pomegranates
"May we be full of merit like the pomegranate is full of seeds."





















Making Rosh Hashanah cards for family and friends!













Thank you Jewish & Hebrew Studies teachers for baking all the honey bollipos for each child. A special thank you to Emily Nagar for helping out this week!







The Kindergarten children learn all about the Rosh Hashanah meal.

Their favourite part was, naturally, the apple dipped in honey!





A special visit from
Ori and Alisa
at assembly who
told the students
a wonderful story
about apples.







Which apple is the best? Carmel Elementary votes!



Can you guess which apple they like best?

























































































PTA

Welcome Breakfast











Dear Parents,

We were absolutely delighted to host and welcome over 50 new parents and our existing parents to our New Parent Breakfast this past Tuesday at the JCC.

It has been such a fantastic and energised start to this wonderful new school year with many of the new families approaching the PTA and thanking us that their children have been very welcomed by their classmates. We hope that everyone enjoyed the delicious spread!

We worked very proactively in early August to make sure all received a PTA Welcome and Informative email to kick start their transition to our Carmel Community. Big thanks particularly go to our co-chair Deborah Khorsandy who did most of the ground work together with Cynthia Fleischer, our Welcome Committee Chair for preparing the numerous PTA cookbooks given out as a welcome gift. Cynthia has been actively buddying and reaching out to these new families to ensure they feel included.

Thanks also to Our Principal, Mrs Rachel Friedmann, and Head of Elementary, Mrs Mira Hasofer and Head of Pre School Annabelle Baille for their kind support and attendance at the Welcome Breakfast. The beautiful photos you see are courtesy of Tal Shahar one of our Carmel PTA dads! Thank you Tal!

And testament to the diverse cultural groups the school can boast, Mrs Friedmann's first word of introduction were "Welcome, Boker Tov, Bienvenue and Neih Hou"

As Rosh Hashanah is coming up, we wish everyone a sweet and Peaceful New Year and look forward to carrying on the avalanche of energy started by all of you

The PTA

Class Moms

Holly Rofe Learning Centre Ganeynu M- Maya Yas Ganeynu Y- Goldie Isselstein Ganeynu H- Aviva Weinberg Tzuzik C- Amiee Wills and Candy Boas Tzuzik H- Ariel Ghitis

Pre School Pre K A- Stephanie Levy Pre K S-Emma Levin Nursary A- Illysa Austin Nursary M- Linda Pomerantz

BRC

KE- Dana Peleg KC- Yael Zion

1M- Rachelle Caviglia

1E- Carla Green

2S- Yana Stern

2G-May Budavitch

3- Lily Weiss

4- Ronit Hagag

5- Cynthia Fleisher







ISSFHK

Swimming Meet



Well done to all our swimmers from Grades 3, 4 and 5 that took part at the Chinese International School Invitational (CIS) Swim Meet.

The meet was a friendly invitational competition, allowing over 90 swimmers from three schools to compete across a number of events. On the day we raced against students from CIS and

Everyone raced extremely well and it was clear to see that a number of our swimmers train, especially Tan Zeidan who was our youngest swimmer and one of our strongest.

Thank you very much to Mr Shachar for coming along and taking amazing photos on the day, and coach Dominic from FastLane, Ms Town and Ms Gali for their support.

We look forward to the next Swim meet!

Mr Julian
Director of Experiential Learning





